Date: 04-01-2019

NOTICE

The UGC Expert Committee members are visiting the University on 11"
and 12" January 2019 for inspection for coverage of the University under 12B
scheme. On ‘this occasion all officers, members of the faculties of Arts and
Science and all members of non-teaching staff are invited to Iunch in Hall No.
201 of the Academic Building on 12" January 2019,at 1.00 p.m.

Resource persons of Diamond Harbour Women's University are also
cordially invited to the Tunch on 12" January 2019 at 1.00 p.m. in Hall No. 201
of the Academic Building. Resource Persons are requested to confirm their
presence by informing office of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.
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